HIGHLEES & EYRESCROFT

FEDERATION PR, Slhist

¥ Foundation

Thursday 15th June
Dear Parents and Carers

As we embark on the final half term of this academic year, | would like to take the
opportunity to revisit the uniform expectations.

Make-up, false eyelashes, nail varnish or jewellery — must not be worn for school. ltems
of jewellery which are not in line with the policy will be confiscated. This is not only to
prevent loss of valuable or sentimental items but also is inline with our health and safety
policies within school.

If ears are already pierced, only one small, plain gold or silver-coloured stud (no jewels)
may be worn in each ear lobe. All studs should be removed for PE.

If you have any questions about the guidance, please do not hesitate to contact school
or refer to the uniform policy on the website.

We look forward to your support with this matter.

Mrs Albert
Principal



